
Re: Site Visits - The classroom observation protocol, under development for Pearson at 
Chapman University, will be released in late June of 2007. This observation protocol will
not require teachers to submit any written response related to each visit.  Any questions 
that the reviewer might have outside the observational items in the protocol would be 
asked of the teachers in brief asides during the observation.  The protocol will be 
copyrighted by Pearson and can not be made publicly available.

 


